
After almost 3 months….I’m back! 
 This summer, I was gone longer than I have ever been: 
2 1/2 months! It was difficult being away from Hawaii, which I 
really consider “home”. But I loved my time of raising support, 
connecting with family & old friends and receiving official     
campus director’s training with 160 others. Thank you for your  
support in me going!  
 I’m really excited to share with you the new changes 
this year! Not only are we at UH Manoa like we always have 
been but we have launched a new ministry at UH Hilo with my 
past co-director! There have been at least 20 students coming 
to EACH of our campuses’ meetings, when just last year, we struggled to 
get 20 students at any one event. 
 My new co-leader, Shaun (see below), arrived the same day that I 
got back: August 10th. Since then, we started meeting to plan the year and 
before I knew it, we’re in our 4th week of school! The school year is going 
really well. There are a lot of changes as we’re striving to keep things sim-
ple since there are just 5 student leaders & 2 staff. We’re desiring to work 
hard, draw in students but ultimately, trust God, not our own ef-
forts, for who comes & what happens! 

 
Things we’re changing up: 

• Co-ed bible studies. We moved from doing male/female 

studies to co-ed so we can invite anybody. 

• “Cruz”, our daytime weekly meeting has moved to the 

daytime under a big tree at the campus center. We hope 

this will help us draw in commuters & interest the many 

students that walk by our meetings. 

• “PODS”. We have so many students that want to be          

discipled (trained & mentored to grow in their relationships 

with God) that we are going to start doing it in groups of 3 students. 

Shaun & I both are starting two pods this month. 
 
Also, a huge event that has always helped us build our movement is Fall Get-
away. We’re taking a big step of faith by getting an actual camp, Camp Moku-
leia, to hold it. We felt God gave us the number of 52 students to come. 

Please pray that happens & that we’re able to cast vision & align our 
students to our mission of reaching the lost at UH! The getaway is 
from Oct.2-4th. Thank you 
for praying for us!!!! Favorite memories from this summer . . . 

(1) Fun support dinner that my good friend & past student, 

Grace, hosted for me.  (2) Hanging out with Ed & Lynee in Sac-

ramento. They’re close to being done support raising! We 

hope they can be here by Dec.!(3) Spending time with Nich, my 

boyfriend and his family in Steamboat Springs, CO (4) All of 

the female campus directors from my region that went 

through training in CO together.  

On left:  Shaun & I in front of the 4 freshmen dorm towers  

& 25 students went night hiking with us the first week of school! 
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PRA ISES  &  

PRAYER         

REQUESTS :  

• Praise God for 

the 25+ students 

that have been 

coming this year! 

• Pray for our 

North Shore Fall 

Getaway (Oct.2-

4). Our student 

leaders, Shaun & 

I have a faith goal 

of taking 52 peo-

ple! We only had 

20 come last 

year. 

• Keep praying for 

Ed, Lynee, and 

Jamie as they are 

raising support to 

come here. They 

all hope to move 

here before next 

semester! 
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